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If you have any further enquiries please contact us through Blandford Forum Town Council on 01258 454500 
or visit our website at www.blandfordplus.org.uk 

 Your Neighbourhood Plan has 

now undergone its examination.  

I t  p a s s e d  w i t h  m a j o r         

amendments. A copy of the   

report can be viewed on our 

website.  
 

 B+ considers there are a number 

of inaccuracies in the report 

and that the examination may 

have gone differently if the     

examiner knew at the time that 

there is no 5 year housing land 

supply in North Dorset.  
 

 The group have therefore     

written to the Secretary of State 

to use its discretionary powers to         

intervene in this matter. 
 

 We will keep you updated, but 

for now the plan will stay on 

hold until we can resolve this 

matter.  

Once again thank you to 

each and every one of you who 
has been involved in the       

preparation of your              
Neighbourhood Plan. Whether 
you answered consultations,    
attended public events, made  
observations, administered,     

delivered or just generally took 
an interest, we appreciate your  

involvement.  
 

You can still help 
to secure the infrastructure your 

area needs by keeping an eye 
out for the North Dorset Issues 

and Options consultation         
between November 2017 and 

January 2018 to have your say 
again and/or support the    

Neighbourhood Plan strategy for 
the area.  


